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Other Matters 
SSDC environmental health had received a complaint regarding the noise from the Fun day.  Clarification given that all paperwork was in order.  Env. Health will take no further action.
PPC removed Lifebelt from the upper lake.
A damaged wall on Epsom Close has been photographed and reported.
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